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  The Penguin Classics Book Henry Eliot,2019-02-21
Penguin Classics is the largest and best-known
classics imprint in the world. From The Epic of
Gilgamesh to the poetry of the First World War,
and covering all the greatest works of fiction,
poetry, drama, history and philosophy in between,
this reader's companion encompasses 500 authors,
1,200 books and 4,000 years of world literature.
Stuffed full of stories, author biographies, book
summaries and recommendations, and illustrated
with thousands of historic Penguin Classic covers,
this is an exhilarating and comprehensive guide
for anyone who wants to explore and discover the
best books ever written.
  The Penguin Modern Classics Book Henry
Eliot,2021-11-18 The essential guide to twentieth-
century literature around the world For six
decades the Penguin Modern Classics series has
been an era-defining, ever-evolving series of
books, encompassing works by modernist pioneers,
avant-garde iconoclasts, radical visionaries and
timeless storytellers. This reader's companion
showcases every title published in the series so
far, with more than 1,800 books and 600 authors,
from Achebe and Adonis to Zamyatin and Zweig. It
is the essential guide to twentieth-century
literature around the world, and the companion
volume to The Penguin Classics Book. Bursting with
lively descriptions, surprising reading lists, key
literary movements and over two thousand cover
images, The Penguin Modern Classics Book is an
invitation to dive in and explore the greatest
literature of the last hundred years.
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  Classic Penguin: Cover to Cover Paul
Buckley,2016-08-02 From Drop Caps to Deluxes,
Penguin Creative Director Paul Buckley presents a
visual overview of the innovative covers that have
put Penguin Classics at the forefront of the book
design world Winner of the 2016 AIGA + Design
Observer 50 Books | 50 Covers competition Since
the launch of Penguin Classics in 1946, innovative
cover design has been one of its defining aspects.
Today, Penguin Classics remains at the leading
edge of the book-design world. In this curated
tour featuring illuminating commentary by artists
and writers, including Malika Favre, Mike Mignola,
James Franco, Jessica Hische, Jillian Tamaki and
many more, Penguin creative director Paul Buckley
showcases more than a decade of stunning cover
designs and the stories behind them. For lovers of
classic literature, book design, and all things
Penguin, Classic Penguin has you covered. Paul
Buckley is creative director for Penguin Classics
and oversees a large staff of exceptionally
talented designers and art directors working on
the jackets and covers of sixteen imprints within
the Penguin Random House publishing group. Over
the past two decades, his iconic design and
singular art direction have been showcased on
thousands of covers and jackets, winning him many
awards and frequent invitations to speak in the
United States and abroad. In 2010, he edited and
introduced Penguin 75. Matt Vee is a designer and
illustrator who attended School of Visual Arts and
Pratt Institute. He has received two Gold
Scholastic Art Awards and created logos for
worldwide brands. His work has appeared in The
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Washington Post, The Huffington Post, Slate, Print
magazine, Paste magazine, and UnderConsideration’s
Brand New. Audrey Niffenegger is a visual artist
and writer. In addition to the bestselling novels
The Time Traveler’s Wife and Her Fearful Symmetry,
she is the author of three illustrated novels and
the editor of Ghostly. Elda Rotor is vice
president and publisher for Penguin Classics. She
has created and edited several series, including
Penguin Civic Classics, Penguin Threads, Couture
Classics, Penguin Horror, and Penguin Drop Caps.
  Penguin Classics: Catalogue ,2015-02-26 In 1946,
E. V. Rieu's groundbreaking translation of The
Odyssey established a cultural legacy that would
bring the world's most compelling and influential
literature to millions of readers around the
globe. For over sixty-five years, Penguin Classics
have been making works that were once the sole
preserve of academics accessible to everyone; this
catalogue offers a complete list of all titles in
print across the list - more than 1,200 books,
from Aristotle and Austen, to Zola and Zamyatin.
'The Penguin Classics, though I designed them to
give pleasure even more than instruction, have
been hailed as the greatest educative force of the
twentieth century. And far be it for me to quarrel
with that encomium, for there is no one whom they
have educated more than myself' E. V. Rieu
  The Penguin Book of Victorian Verse ,1998-10-19
Daniel Karlin has selected poetry written and
published during the reign of Queen Victoria,
(1837-1901). Giving pride of place to Tennyson,
Robert Browning, and Christina Rossetti, the
volume offers generous selections from other major
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poets such asArnold, Emily Bronte, Hardy and
Hopkins, and makes room for several poem-sequences
in their entirety. It is wonderful, too, in its
discovery and inclusion of eccentric, dissenting,
un-Victorian voices, poets who squarely refuse to
'represent' their period. It also includes the
work of Elizabeth Barrett Browning, George
Meredith, James Thomson and Augusta Webster.
  The Happy Penguin The Top That Team,2013-01-01
In this adorable and vibrantly illustrated board
book, children will love to read about the happy
penguin's magical birthday with his family and
friends!
  The Portable Anna Julia Cooper Shirley Moody-
Turner,2022-08-09 A collection of essential
writings from the iconic foremother of Black
women's intellectual history, feminism, and
activism, who helped pave the way for modern
social justice movements like Black Lives Matter
and Say Her Name A Penguin Classic The Portable
Anna Julia Cooper brings together, for the first
time, Anna Julia Cooper's major collection of
essays, A Voice from the South, along with several
previously unpublished poems, plays, journalism
and selected correspondences, including over
thirty previously unpublished letters between Anna
Julia Cooper and W. E. B. Du Bois. The Portable
Anna Julia Cooper will introduce a new generation
of readers to an educator, public intellectual,
and community activist whose prescient insights
and eloquent prose underlie some of the most
important developments in modern American
intellectual thought and African American social
and political activism. Recognized as the iconic
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foremother of Black women's intellectual history
and activism, Cooper (1858-1964) penned one of the
most forceful and enduring statements of Black
feminist thought to come of out of the nineteenth
century. Attention to her work has grown
exponentially over the years--her words have been
memorialized in the US passport and, in 2009, she
was commemorated with a US postal stamp. Cooper's
writings on the centrality of Black girls and
women to our larger national discourse has proved
especially prescient in this moment of Black Lives
Matter, Say Her Name, and the recent protests that
have shaken the nation.
  The Great Gatsby F. Scott Fitzgerald,2021-12-14
A collectible hardcover edition of one of the
great American novels—and one of America's most
popular—featuring an introduction by Min Jin Lee,
the New York Times bestselling author of Pachinko
A Penguin Vitae Edition Young, handsome, and
fabulously rich, Jay Gatsby seems to have
everything. But at his mansion east of New York
City, in West Egg, Long Island, where the party
seems never to end, he's often alone in the
glittering Jazz Age crowd, watching and waiting,
as speculation swirls around him—that he's a
bootlegger, that he was a German spy during the
war, that he even killed a man. As writer Nick
Carraway is drawn into this decadent orbit, he
begins to see beneath the shimmering surface of
the enigmatic Gatsby, for whom one thing will
always be out of reach: Nick's cousin, the married
Daisy Buchanan, whose house is visible from
Gatsby's just across the bay. A brilliant
evocation of the Roaring Twenties and a satire of
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a postwar America obsessed with wealth and status,
The Great Gatsby is a novel whose power remains
undiminished after a century. This edition, based
on scholarship dating back to the novel's first
publication in 1925, restores Fitzgerald's
masterpiece to the original American classic he
envisioned, and features an introduction
addressing how gender, race, class, and sexuality
complicate the pursuit of the American Dream.
Penguin Vitae—loosely translated as Penguin of
one's life—is a deluxe hardcover series from
Penguin Classics celebrating a dynamic and diverse
landscape of classic fiction and nonfiction from
seventy-five years of classics publishing. Penguin
Vitae provides readers with beautifully designed
classics that have shaped the course of their
lives, and welcomes new readers to discover these
literary gifts of personal inspiration,
intellectual engagement, and creative originality.
  The Jungle Books (Illustrated) Rudyard
Kipling,2015-03-27 This Top Five Classics
illustrated edition of Rudyard Kipling’s immortal
The Jungle Books, includes: • Complete texts of
both The Jungle Book (1894) and The Second Jungle
Book (1895) • All of the Mowgli stories, plus
“Rikki-tikki-tavi,” “The White Seal,” and many
more tales and poems • 16 full-color illustrations
by Maurice & Edward Detmold, plus more than 60
additional illustrations by William Drake and John
Lockwood Kipling • Author’s Preface and Note on
the Names, and a detailed author bio The Jungle
Books collect some of the most beloved children’s
stories ever written, since they were first
published in magazines starting in 1893. The



8

stories feature Mowgli, a foundling raised in the
Seeonee hills of India by a pack of wolves, a wise
black panther named Bagheera, and a gruff but
lovable bear called Baloo. The books also include
the beloved tale of the mongoose “Rikki-tikki-
tavi,” “The White Seal,” and many more. These
stories helped confirm Rudyard Kipling as one of
the greatest children’s authors of any era, as
well as one of the greatest writers and poets in
the English language.
  The 13 Clocks James Thurber,2016-09-20 A giant
of American humor makes his Penguin Classics debut
with “probably the best book in the world” (Neil
Gaiman, from the Introduction), in a stunning
Deluxe Edition featuring the original, full-color
illustrations The hands of all thirteen clocks
stand still in the gloomy castle on a lonely hill
where a wicked Duke lives with his niece, the
beautiful Princess Saralinda. The Duke fancies he
has frozen time, for he is afraid that one day a
Prince may come and win away the hand of the
Princess—the only warm hand in the castle. To
thwart that fate, he sets impossible tasks for
Saralinda’s suitors. But when the bold Prince Zorn
of Zorna arrives, disguised as a wandering
minstrel, and helped by the enigmatic Golux, the
cold Duke may at last have met his match. Since it
was first published in 1950, James Thurber’s
sublimely whimsical fairy tale of love forestalled
but ultimately fulfilled has delighted readers of
all ages. It is published here with Marc Simont’s
enchanting, full-color illustrations from the
first edition. For more than seventy years,
Penguin has been the leading publisher of classic
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literature in the English-speaking world. With
more than 1,700 titles, Penguin Classics
represents a global bookshelf of the best works
throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and
notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary
authors, as well as up-to-date translations by
award-winning translators.
  The Awakening and Selected Short Stories Kate
Chopin,2024-03-02 As part of the Interactive
Library Network, Teen.com and W3T.com, Inc.
present the full text of The Awakening, a novel
written by the American author Katherine Chopin
(1851-1904), who was known as Kate Chopin. Full-
text versions of selected short stories by Chopin
are also available online. The stories include
Beyond the Bayou, Desiree's Baby, The Kiss, and A
Pair of Silk Stockings.
  The Wisdom of Crowds James Surowiecki,2005-08-16
In this fascinating book, New Yorker business
columnist James Surowiecki explores a deceptively
simple idea: Large groups of people are smarter
than an elite few, no matter how brilliant—better
at solving problems, fostering innovation, coming
to wise decisions, even predicting the future.
With boundless erudition and in delightfully clear
prose, Surowiecki ranges across fields as diverse
as popular culture, psychology, ant biology,
behavioral economics, artificial intelligence,
military history, and politics to show how this
simple idea offers important lessons for how we
live our lives, select our leaders, run our
companies, and think about our world.
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  The Penguin Book of Dragons Scott G.
Bruce,2021-10-12 Two thousand years of legend and
lore about the menace and majesty of dragons,
which have breathed fire into our imaginations
from ancient Rome to Game of Thrones A Penguin
Classic The most popular mythological creature in
the human imagination, dragons have provoked fear
and fascination for their lethal venom and
crushing coils, and as avatars of the Antichrist,
servants of Satan, couriers of the damned to Hell,
portents of disaster, and harbingers of the last
days. Here are accounts spanning millennia and
continents of these monsters that mark the
boundary between the known and the unknown,
including: their origins in the deserts of Africa;
their struggles with their mortal enemies,
elephants, in the jungles of South Asia; their
fear of lightning; the world’s first dragon
slayer, in an ancient collection of Sanskrit
hymns; the colossal sea monster Leviathan; the
seven-headed “great red dragon” of the Book of
Revelation; the Loch Ness monster; the dragon in
Beowulf, who inspired Smaug in Tolkien’s The
Hobbit; the dragons in the prophecies of the
wizard Merlin; a dragon saved from a centipede in
Japan who gifts his human savior a magical bag of
rice; the supernatural feathered serpent of
ancient Mesoamerica; and a flatulent dragon the
size of the Trojan Horse. From the dark halls of
the Lonely Mountain to the blue skies of Westeros,
we expect dragons to be gigantic, reptilian
predators with massive, bat-like wings, who wreak
havoc defending the gold they have hoarded in the
deep places of the earth. But dragons are full of
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surprises, as is this book. For more than seventy-
five years, Penguin has been the leading publisher
of classic literature in the English-speaking
world. With more than 2,000 titles, Penguin
Classics represents a global bookshelf of the best
works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and
notes by distinguished scholars and contemporary
authors, as well as up-to-date translations by
award-winning translators.
  Nineteen Eighty-Four George Orwell,2021-01-28
Nineteen Eighty-Four (1949) was George Orwell's
final novel and was completed in difficult
conditions shortly before his early death. It is
one of the most influential and widely-read novels
of the post-war period.
  Emma (Vintage Classics Austen Series) Jane
Austen,2014-07-03 Jane Austen's Emma is her
masterpiece, mixing the sparkle of her early books
with a deep sensibility' Observer Emma is young,
rich and independent. She has decided not to get
married and instead spends her time organising her
acquaintances' love affairs. Her plans for the
matrimonial success of her new friend Harriet,
however, lead her into complications that
ultimately test her own detachment from the world
of romance. WITH AN INTRODUCTION BY ANDREW MOTION
VINTAGE CLASSICS AUSTEN SERIES - all six of Jane
Austen's major novels, beautifully designed and
introduced by our finest contemporary writers.
  The Complete Pelican Shakespeare William
Shakespeare,2002-10-01 This major new complete
edition of Shakespeare's works combines
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accessibility with the latest scholarship. Each
play and collection of poems is preceded by a
substantial introduction that looks at textual and
literary-historical issues. The texts themselves
have been scrupulously edited and are accompanied
by same-page notes and glossaries. Particular
attention has been paid to the design of the book
to ensure that this first new edition of the
twenty-first century is both attractive and
approachable.
  Electra and Other Plays Euripides,E. P.
Coleridge,2009-01-01 In Electra and Other Plays we
have a collection of five of the classical
dramatist Euripides' best plays. In the title work
Electra, before the events of this play, the Greek
general Agamemnon sacrificed a daughter to appease
the gods and gain permission to sail for Troy. His
wife Clytemnestra never forgave him, and upon his
return she and her lover murder him. Euripides
picks up the story with the children of Agamemnon
and Clytemnestra, the young Electra, who has been
sent to live on a farm, and her brother Orestes,
who was sent to grow up abroad. Though they are
more or less exiled to quench their desire to
avenge their father's death, both are still quite
determined to do so. Electra is fixated by dreams
of revenge, and she eagerly awaits the return of
Orestes, who will aid her in vengeance. Also
included in this work are the following additional
plays: Andromache, Hecuba, The Suppliants, and The
Trojan Women.
  Mansfield Park Jane Austen,1997 The private and
social worlds of three families are revealed
through the experiences of the heroine, Fanny
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Price.
  Penguin classic crime ,19??
  Living Happiness Sebastian Kade,2017-03-13 What
is happiness and how do we live it? If you are
looking for a -self-help- book that promises to
expose the secrets of happiness... keep searching.
However, if you are looking for a book on Life
that leans heavily on ancient wisdom from the
Buddhist Monks and Stoic Philosophers, then this
is the one. Living Happiness takes you on the
journey of exploring the foundations of happiness.
From a solid footing it then builds a personal
manifesto for living-one that can be lived each
and every day. A beautiful revitalisation of
historical thought and what it means to live
happily.

Immerse yourself in the artistry of words with
Crafted by is expressive creation, Immerse
Yourself in Penguin I Classic . This ebook,
presented in a PDF format ( PDF Size: *), is a
masterpiece that goes beyond conventional
storytelling. Indulge your senses in prose,
poetry, and knowledge. Download now to let the
beauty of literature and artistry envelop your
mind in a unique and expressive way.
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download are
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our fingertips.
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digital eye
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background
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interactive
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multimedia
elements,
quizzes, and
activities,
enhancing the
reader
engagement and
providing a
more immersive
learning
experience.
Penguin I
Classic is one
of the best
book in our
library for
free trial. We

provide copy of
Penguin I
Classic in
digital format,
so the
resources that
you find are
reliable. There
are also many
Ebooks of
related with
Penguin I
Classic. Where
to download
Penguin I
Classic online
for free? Are
you looking for
Penguin I
Classic PDF?
This is
definitely
going to save
you time and
cash in
something you
should think
about. If you
trying to find
then search
around for
online. Without
a doubt there
are numerous

these available
and many of
them have the
freedom.
However without
doubt you
receive
whatever you
purchase. An
alternate way
to get ideas is
always to check
another Penguin
I Classic. This
method for see
exactly what
may be included
and adopt these
ideas to your
book. This site
will almost
certainly help
you save time
and effort,
money and
stress. If you
are looking for
free books then
you really
should consider
finding to
assist you try
this. Several
of Penguin I



Penguin I Classic

22

Classic are for
sale to free
while some are
payable. If you
arent sure if
the books you
would like to
download works
with for usage
along with your
computer, it is
possible to
download free
trials. The
free guides
make it easy
for someone to
free access
online library
for download
books to your
device. You can
get free
download on
free trial for
lots of books
categories. Our
library is the
biggest of
these that have
literally
hundreds of
thousands of
different

products
categories
represented.
You will also
see that there
are specific
sites catered
to different
product types
or categories,
brands or
niches related
with Penguin I
Classic. So
depending on
what exactly
you are
searching, you
will be able to
choose e books
to suit your
own need. Need
to access
completely for
Campbell
Biology Seventh
Edition book?
Access Ebook
without any
digging. And by
having access
to our ebook
online or by
storing it on

your computer,
you have
convenient
answers with
Penguin I
Classic To get
started finding
Penguin I
Classic, you
are right to
find our
website which
has a
comprehensive
collection of
books online.
Our library is
the biggest of
these that have
literally
hundreds of
thousands of
different
products
represented.
You will also
see that there
are specific
sites catered
to different
categories or
niches related
with Penguin I
Classic So



Penguin I Classic

23

depending on
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you are
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to suit your
own need. Thank
you for reading
Penguin I
Classic. Maybe
you have
knowledge that,
people have
search numerous
times for their
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